
Good morning all, and kudos on a great 2016 District Tournament!  Our contest went without a hitch, 
the weather was beautiful, and we have 28 great kids headed to Nationals!  I was so proud and pleased 
of how it all went and thank all of you for your support, rounds judged, work completed, and just great 
attitudes! 
  
Those of you with students headed to Salt Lake City should watch for an email from me later today or 
perhaps tomorrow with more info.   
  
Our results (including how finalists placed) and the district press release (sent to the Louisville, 
Lexington, and Danville papers already – adapt and send on as you see fit) are now posted on the 
website.  Additionally, a photo gallery from the District tournament (has a big old two photos in it thus 
far) is on that page.  Please send me photos of your kiddos at the tournament and encourage them to do 
the same – I’ll add appropriate ones into the gallery!   
  
www.kynsda.org/tournaments.html   
  
If you have suggestions on how to improve our yearly contest, please let me know.  Expect one more 
email later this week about elections for District committee, next year’s SPEAK conference, etc.  I wish 
you all a great Easter/Spring Break/end of school! 
  
Steve Meadows, KY District Chair 
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